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Scan to reserve your seats, or
register online at

www.loveincbc.org/banquet



 A gift was received from the Community Foundation of Boone County, 
in honor of Love INC volunteer, Jane Hammock, winner of the Aaron Stookey

Philanthropy Award!

Love INC served
as the distribution
point for Shalom's
What's For Lunch
program during
Christmas Break
and Spring Break.

The Love INC 
Co-Executive Directors
participated in
the county 
Hazard Mitigation
planning meetings in
December and
February.

On Tuesday, May 9, we took a moment to honor the men and women
whom God has called to serve through the ministry of Love In the Name
of Christ.  We thank and appreciate each one of our volunteers for their
investment in the Kingdom!

 We love our Volunteers!



Love INC Staff completed a 6-week online Faith &
Finances leadership training offered through the
Chalmers Center.

 Homes from the Heart

Weekly classes started March 15 and will continue
through mid-May, with  __ people attending.  Church
volunteers have been providing delicious meals for
class participants.

Homes from the Heart, our apartment shelter ministry,
started in January of last year. Four families have been
placed in this program that allows families to start over
after they have fallen on hard times. The average stay
is around 6 months. Those needing supportive services
may stay longer as they get their families back on track. During their
time in the shelters, families receive mentoring, comprehensive case
management, and attend faith-based classes that focus on their future
potential, setting boundaries, and financial planning. We have seen lives
changed and families move toward independence. Homes from the Heart
allows our church community to support these families in similar ways as
a biological family would...to come around them and show God's love.

Thanks to everyone who
joined us in the Spring
Prayer Campaign,
focused on the growth of
Homes from the Heart!

Zionsville UMC
collected
socks and
underwear for
the adult
clothing
closet.

Four families
received beds
in a special
December
furniture
delivery.

Please consider giving $16
per month to keep these
shelters open and to hire
a part-time program
manager. 



Volunteers:
-making calls
-delivering furniture
-providing meals
-data entry
-board members

 Non-perishables for the
Emergency Food Pantry

 Most Pressing Ministry Needs

  1st Quarter
2023
 Stats

Volunteer Hours Served

Value of Goods/Services Coordinated

Adult & Children Needs Met

 The 2022 Ministry Impact Report is available at
www.loveincbc.org

 1,498

 571

500
Requests for Assistance 

$19,685


